Weatherization Program Notice 94-7 
Effective Date - December 19, 1994 
SUBJECT: AUTHORIZED USE OF TRAINING AND TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE (T&TA) FUNDS FOR WEATHERIZATION-RELATED EVENTS 
PURPOSE: Clarify the allowable use of T&TA funds for attending Weatherization-related events. 
SCOPE: This clarification applies to all grantees and subgrantees which receive financial assistance under the Department of Energy's (DOE) Weatherization Assistance Program. 
BACKGROUND: Each fiscal year, DOE's Weatherization Program authorizes T&TA funds to be used by States in accordance with the T&TA section of the current year's Grant Guidance which specifies, "T&TA activities are intended to maintain or increase the efficiency, quality, and effectiveness of the Weatherization Program at all levels." This includes attending and participating in DOE sponsored events such as the National Weatherization Conferences. Each fiscal year, DOE's Weatherization Program authorizes T&TA funds to be used by States in accordance with the T&TA section of the current year's Grant Guidance which specifies, "T&TA activities are intended to maintain or increase the efficiency, quality, and effectiveness of the Weatherization Program at all levels." This includes attending and participating in DOE sponsored events such as the National Weatherization Conferences. 
This program notice applies to all DOE sponsored events. In particular, this applies to the 1995 National Weatherization/NCAF Energy Conference which is specifically designed to intensify our efforts to achieve mutual goals and support our commitment to a stronger, more efficient program. It is also the first joint Weatherization conference with an organization such as NCAF which has been a partner and stakeholder with a longstanding history of support in the program's success. It is expected that States and local agencies will participate in this milestone event. 
POLICY: States are authorized to use T&TA funds for State and local agency staff to attend the 1995 National Weatherization/NCAF Energy Conference. This event is expected to be represented by staff from the majority of local agencies, all 50 States and the District of Columbia, Native American organizations, and policy advisory councils. Other organizations which play a significant role in the Weatherization Programs are also expected to attend this conference. 
If you have questions or comments regarding this program notice, please contact your Support Office program manager. 
Jeanne Van Vlandren, Director
Weatherization Assistance Programs Division
Conservation and Renewable Energy 

